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Dec. 14, 2020 

Contact: Priscilla Petersen, (620) 902-6433; priscilla.petersen@ks.gov 

 

Survey taking place at U.S. 75 bridge north of Caney 
 
The Kansas Department of Transportation (KDOT) has started a field survey at the U.S. 75 

bridge over Cheyenne Creek, located one mile north of the south U.S. 166/U.S. 75 junction 

at Caney. 

The length of the survey is 2,000 feet on the existing highway alignment. Survey crew 

members are gathering information for the detailed design of a proposed bridge replacement 

project.  

KDOT expects the survey to be complete by Jan. 15, 2021. Activities include the use of survey 

instruments on the ground to determine locations of existing features within the corridor. 

A member of the survey crew will contact property owners or tenants for permission to enter 

private property. John Sommers of JEO is in charge of this survey for KDOT. Persons with 

questions may contact KDOT Public Affairs Manager Priscilla Petersen, (620) 902-6433. 

U.S. 75 bridge survey 
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This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 
For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Division of Communications, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 

Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks: 

 

https://www.facebook.com/KDOTSoutheastKansas/?modal=admin_todo_tour
https://twitter.com/SEKansasKDOT
https://www.linkedin.com/company/82973/
http://kansastransportation.blogspot.com/
https://www.instagram.com/kansasdepttransportation/
https://www.youtube.com/user/kansastransportation

